
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DRAFT LOCAL CONTROL AND ACCOUNTABILITY PLAN 

(LCAP) AND THE PROPOSED BUDGET OF OAK PARK UNIFIED 

SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The Governing Board of The Oak Park Unified School District will hold a public hearing on 

the draft Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) and the Proposed Budget of the 

District for 2021-2022 on June 15, 2021 at 6 pm. The purpose of this special meeting is to 

provide information to the public and to receive public comment and input on the LCAP and 

the budget for the upcoming year as required by Education Code Section 42103 and 52062. 

The draft LCAP and Budget is scheduled to be presented to the Board for adoption at the June 

22, 2021 Regular Board meeting. 

Pursuant to Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-29-20 in regard to the COVID-19 

Pandemic, special procedures will be followed for this board meeting. The meeting will be 

conducted via teleconference/video conference. Members of the public will have the right to 

observe the meeting at: www.opusd.org/livestream. Members of the public may submit a 

comment to the governing board at the public hearing to speak to the draft LCAP and the 

proposed budget or any item on the special board meeting agenda via this 

link www.opusd.org/PublicComments prior to the meeting or via email at 

raggarwal@opusd.org during the meeting. This public comment form will be open for 

submission from 3:00 pm on June 15, 2021. The Public Hearing will begin at 6:00 pm.   

The 2021-2022 draft LCAP and Proposed Budget will be available for public review from 

Friday, June 11, 2021 until Tuesday, June 15, 2021 at: 

• www.opusd.org/ProposedBudget

• www.opusd.org/DraftLCAP

For more information, please contact Mr. Adam Rauch, Assistant Superintendent, 

Business Services, at arauch@opusd.org.   
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